
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE                                                                                                                                                                                 FAX 

   (718) 946 – 1860   (718) 373 – 2068 
 

Trump Village Estates 
2915 WEST 5

TH
 STREET • BROOKLYN, N.Y. 11224 

 

 
To:    Prospective Candidates - June 2019 Election 
From:  Election Committee 
Re:  Petition Return Dates 

 
Just a reminder.....THANK YOU! 

 
The Election Committee wishes to thank you for taking the first 
step in running for the Board of Directors in the June 11, 2019 
election, by picking up your petitions and other documents. We 
hope you take the next step, by returning them to the 3A Board / 
Committee Room, on Wednesday April 3, 2019 or Thursday 
April 4, 2019 between 7:00 PM and 9:00 PM. 
 
It is extremely important that we have fresh ideas and committed 
shareholders, to assist in maintaining the solvency of our 
corporation. We look forward to your petition return, and a 
successful run for the board. 
  
 
Best of luck, 
The Election Committee 


